

RECEIVED 20 AUG - I PM 2: 15

NORTHBRIDGE TOWN CLERK LINDA B. ZYWIEN

NORTHBRIDGE SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETING 10:00 A.M. - WEDNESDAY, 05 AUGUST 2020

"VIRTUAL MEETING"

The public is invited to attend/join this meeting from your computer, phone or tablet.

Join Zoom Meeting:

https://zoom.us/j/97041646888?pwd=YIJYY25IUGpERWI4SGFJL0hVRWxMZz09

Meeting ID: 970 4164 6888

Password: 079346

Dial by Phone Option: 1 (929) 205-6099

Please mute your microphone unless you are speaking or want to speak. Inappropriate comments and/or disruptive behavior will result in dismissal.

CALL MEETING TO ORDER: Pursuant to Governor Baker's March 12, 2020 Order Suspending Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L. c. 30A, §18, and he Governor's March 15, 2020 Order concerning imposition on strict limitations on the number of people that may gather in one place, meetings of the Northbridge Safety Committee will be conducted via remote participation to the greatest extent possible. No in-person attendance of members of the public will be permitted, but every effort will be made to ensure that the public can adequately access the proceedings as provided for in the Order.

- I. APPROVAL OF MINUTES 19 FEBRUARY 2020
- II. CORRESPONDENCE "RILEY POND" Received request from an anonymous resident to approve the installation of a sign at the off-street parking area at Riley Pond Dam located on Castle Hill Road to discourage night-time activities, littering, noise, etc. stating "NO TRESPASSING FROM 9 P.M. to 6 A.M. UNLESS AUTHORIZED BY SELECTMEN".
- III. WINSTON WOODS PRELIMINARY SUBDIVISION PLAN REVIEW Brian Fitzgerald (Applicant) and John Federico (Guerriere & Halnon, Inc.)

- IV. MIKE's WAY DEFINITIVE SUBDIVISION PLAN APPLICATION located off Providence Road (near Grafton Town Line) Site Plan Review Presentation/Discussion Ron Henault, Owner and John Grenier, P.E.
- V. ESKAR NORTHBRIDGE LLC Building #4 site plan review located at OSTERMAN COMMERCE PARK Attorney Robert Knapik and Bruce Williams (Allen Engineering & Associates)
- VI. PROVIDENCE ROAD NORTH OF SUTTON STREET PARKING DISCUSSION Walter J. Warchol, Chief of Police
- VII. STOP SIGN REQUEST AT INTERSECTION OF JON CIRCLE AND ROBIN ROAD Rich Green & Walter J. Warchol, Chief of Police
- VIII. NO PARKING SIGNS ON CHURCH STREET NEAR LELAND ROAD Walter J. Warchol, Chief of Police
- IX. WHITINSVILLE GOLF COURSE (WGC) Request to install "NO PARKING" signs along Fletcher Street in the area of the driving range of WGC which is on the South side of Fletcher Street WGC Manager Frank lanetta and/or WGC President Sal Damato
- X. OLD/NEW BUSINESS
- XI. Status of Action: 19 FEBRUARY 2020 Safety Committee Meeting Minutes
- XII. Next Safety Committee Meeting Date: (Date To Be Determined)
- XIII. ADJOURNMENT
- cc: Town Clerk
 Town Manager/BOS
 Safety Committee Members

File